

From: Mike Brescia [MikeB@westsec.ca]
Sent: 2013 February 19 9:07 AM
To: Bliiek, Desmond; Mahler, Thom; Donker, Paul
Cc: 'bhorton@zeidler.com'
Subject: Green Space / Land

Importance: High

Des / Thom / Paul,

As you know, we have hired the architect to work through detailed masterplanning for Stadium. I would like to confirm when the final decision will be made with regard to putting the MR land into the site as green space. Previously, it was my understanding that with the JUCC support and City (parks and planning) support, that the ARP was simply meant as a way to confirm that this will be happening. With the recent UHCA conversation (and my understanding is that the Alderman has said this as well) that this is still on the table for discussion? It is critical that we know the risks associated with a change of direction, as well as when the timeline for a final confirmation / decision. If everyone's work over the past few years is now at risk, would we (all of us) be better off if we just applied for a DP so that we avoid changes in leadership derailing the work that has been done to date? Let me know your thoughts -this is a new process for everyone involved.

Thank you.

Mike

Mike Brescia
Vice President, Commercial Assets

PLEASE NOTE THAT WE HAVE MOVED:

Western Securities Limited

#310, 909 – 17 Avenue SW
 Calgary, AB T2T 0A4

Direct: 403.781.8109
 Fax: 403.266.6157
 Email: mikeb@westsec.ca